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Project Description: The 2023 Citywide 
Guardrail Replacement Program allows 
Engineering to perform ongoing 
maintenance and installation of 
guardrails throughout the City.  

This project consists of certain identified 
replacements as well as work that arises 
on an as-needed basis.  The lowest 
combined unit-rate bid based on 
estimated quantities was received from 
Roadway Solutions, LLC. This contract 
will establish unit prices for guardrail 
repairs and new guardrail installations. 

The contract will include two optional 
one-year renewals under the same terms 
and conditions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: August 29, 2023 
Notice to Proceed: November 17, 2023 
Contract Completion Date: November 15, 2024 
 
Current Construction Contract Price: $300,000 
 
Engineering Department March 2024 Status: This construction contract was awarded 
at the October 3, 2023 City Council Meeting. 
 
Project Designer: City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor: Roadway Solutions, LLC 
 
City of Knoxville Construction Contact: Amanda Koenig, PE (865) 215-6100 
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